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Date — 25.12.2024

Dear Member,
APPEAL

The 81° Annual Amateur Rowing Association of the East Regatta, 2024-25
and
The Far East Amateur Rowing Association (FEARA) Regatta, 2024-25

| am glad to inform you that the combined 815t ARAE-FEARA Regatta, 24-25, is scheduled to
commence from Tuesday, 7t" January, 2025, with the Finals on Saturday,11'" January, 2025,
at Madras Boat Club, Chennai.

These two regattas traditionally had been two of the oldest and most significant international club
regattas in the East of Suez. Now being combined the event has acquired even more significance,
attracting participation from Manila Boat Club, Singapore Rowing Club, Boat Club from UAE,
Sports Authority of India (SAl), Bengal Engineering Group (BEG), Roorkee, The Rowing Centre,
SRMC, RMYC, Bombay Sappers, Colombo Rowing Club, Bolgoda Lake Rowing Club, Trishna
Boat Club, Madras Boat Club, The Bengal Rowing Club, Calcutta Rowing Club, College of Military
Engineering, Pune and our Lake Club.

Lake Club has an enviable record at the Regatta in the past and we are sgarmg no efforts
in making it a resounding success.

You would appreciate thét training, preparation and participation in a Championship of such
magnitude involves significant cost to your Club. In the past our members have always come
forward to extend their gracious financial support to the Club.

|, therefore, seek your financial support and humbly appeal to you to kindly consider contributing
Rs. 500/- for the purpose. The amount will be added to your April, 2025, Bill.

The contribution is purely voluntary and in case you do not wish to contribute for any
reason, you may kindly intimate the Club office in writing by 10th February, 2025

Any additional contribution in this regard would of course be most gratefully accepted.

Looking forward to your continued support for the cause of rowing.

With regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Sd/- Tamal Kanti Mukherjee
President



